
 

  Level 21, 133 Castlereagh Street 
Sydney NSW 2000, Australia 

02 8379 1832 
canngloballimited.com 

 

28 October 2022 

 

Sean Maloney 
Adviser, Listings Compliance 
Australian Securities Exchange 
 

By email: sean.maloney@asx.com.au  

Cc: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au  

Request for Voluntary Suspension 

Dear Sean 

Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.2, Cann Global Ltd (ASX: CGB, Company) requests a further extension 
of the voluntary suspension to the Company’s securities, effective immediately. 

Further to the Company’s request for suspension on 23 September 2022, the Company is not yet in a 
position to make an announcement at this time.  CGB requests an extension to the current voluntary 
suspension, pending release of an announcement by the Company regarding a proposed acquisition, 
as referenced in the Company’s original suspension request.  It is expected that the announcement 
will be able to be made by Friday 11 November 2022. 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the request should not be granted.  

 

 

Alex Neuling 

Company Secretary 

 

 

 

Authority & Contact Details 

This announcement has been authorised for release by Sholom Feldman, Managing Director. 

For further information please contact Investor Relations on +61 2 8379 1832, or via email at 
investorrelations@cannglobal.com.au 

 


